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Nicholas Rogers – President 

John Malloy – Vice President 

James Loy – Secretary  

Munira Shahir – Treasurer 

Truptiben Sindhi – Historian 

Andreas Seas – Freshman Representative 

Andres Garcia – Freshman Representative 

Brian Shouse – Freshman Representative 
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Dr. Guzman-Rea – Faculty advisory 

 

First meeting of October (10/3) 

 

Attendance: 

Nicholas Rogers 

John Malloy 

James Loy 

Munira Shahir 

Truptiben Sindhi 

Andreas Seas 

Sebastian Snowberger – AIChE President 

Angela Norton – AIChE Secretary 

Dominick DiMercurio 

 

Topics: 

 

Freshman & Transfer Representatives: 

Congratulations to our newly inducted Freshman and Transfer Representatives! 

– Freshman Representatives 

Andreas Seas 

Andres Garcia 

Brian Shouse 

Emily Huang 

– Transfer Representative 

Amir Salar Sephehri 

 

 

Vegas Night: 

 Nick and John plan to ask local businesses for donation tomorrow (10/4/13). Not many 
responses are expected, but quantity of small prizes is preferred over quality of a few 

prizes to make Vegas Night more enjoyable to the majority of attendants. 

 AIChE needs to help find volunteers and help market the event. They can also provide 

other ideas and sources for prizes if possible. 



 We need dealers and/or people experienced in casino games for volunteers. AIChE 
members suggested that they could ask other faculty to help in the event, citing Dr. 

Enszer’s enthusiasm towards games. Dealer volunteers should be found rather soon so we 

can work out the training with Dr. Stacey. 

 Food is still in progress. Munira hopes to get a response by next meeting and progress 

with the result. 

 Advertisement of the event may include an iNet animated ad. Such ads cost about $100 
per video. 

 The ability of the AIChE to mix funds with the HCC should be figured out by asking the 
finance board. The HCC has a budget from the Honors College, and we are not allowed 

to fund our Vegas Night prizes from the SGA. 

 

Lunch in the Lounge: 

 Dr. Tatarewicz has shown interest in doing the November Lunch in the Lounge with 
proposed topics being either the future of the space program or the growing chaos in 

scientific and technological approaches. The HCC decided the space topic would be the 

best choice. James will attempt to meet with him next week to better organize the event 

details. 

 

Miscellaneous: 

 The meeting concluded with the HCC helping to decorate the Honors College Office for 

Homecoming. 


